

November, 2024

Dear Contributing Church,

Thank you for your contribution this month to Interstate Mission Development. Let me correct a mistake from last month's letter. As I mentioned, I will be retiring effective December 31 but the address for your IMD offerings was incorrect. The correct mailing address after January 1st should be;

Interstate Mission Development

P.O. Box 19032

Jonesboro, AR 72403

I did not realize that the post office had changed the zip code. That is the only correction that I know of at this time. Thank you for working with us in this transition.

Brother Tim and I will be attending the Arkansas Association meeting and the Texas Association meeting this month. These meetings are always a great time of fellowship and meeting with missionaries and new pastors. We definitely need more new pastor in our associated work. I have said our mission with Interstate Mission Development is to help missions. And by working together it makes the work easier and hopefully more successful. Success doesn't just happen, like Paul told Timothy, it is WORK.

Through the generosity of the Lord's churches and His people over two and a half million dollars has helped pay for land and buildings for these young congregations. That has helped relieve a big burden so that more time and energy can be focused on the spiritual things which is most important. It is amazing the amount of interest that has been saved by the offerings through IMD and other development programs of our churches. To God be the glory, great things He has done.

Again, thank you for your support of missions through IMD. I don't seem to know enough words to express the appreciation that Rebecca and I have for your support, your prayers and the hospitality many have shown us over the last 24 years. May God bless you is our prayer.

Your fellow laborer, Vernon Mc Nul



